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 27th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As a school we are supporting Rainbow Day this Friday, 1st July, to raise money for The Medway 
Hospital Charity.  Our NHS provide a remarkable service to all, particularly during Covid, putting their 
own lives at risk to look after others.  We are fortunate to live in a country where our NHS is free to all 
and so to support, we are going to have a charity day. 
 
All pupils are invited to come to 
school in their own clothes, 
preferably rainbow themed or 
bright rainbow colours for a 
£1.00.  In addition, there are a 
number of events and items to 
purchase throughout the day to 
support this worthy charity.  
See the information to the right 
for further details.  Please note 
that if pupils want to play in the 
pupils versus staff rounders 
match on Friday afternoon, 
they should pay £1 to Mr 
Ketcher or Mr Cheal this week. 
 
I would be grateful if all pupils 
and parents/carers support this 
event.  It is really important 
that pupils continue learn the 
importance of helping others 
and showing kindness. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 

 
 

Mrs F May 
Headteacher 
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